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Billingshurst Primary School 
 

 

Sports Update  
 

Sports Events w/c 16th November 2015 
 

 
Weald Indoor Athletics 
 
Four schools took part in an indoor athletics competition at The Weald on 
Wednesday. The children from Years 4, 5 and 6 competed in a variety of 

track and field events including sprints, relays, jumping and throwing. 
 
Our team were excellent throughout the competition and ran out overall 
winners. This means that they qualified for the county finals in February 
and with more room for improvement, we look forward to doing even 
better next time. 
 
Special mention should go to Lucas Bolton and Ellie Kent, our Year 4 
representatives who looked at home amongst the older children and will 
have gained great experience. 
 
The children were enthusiastic, sporting and a great credit to the school.  
 
 


